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Dear Pastor and Church,                                                                                                        October – November 2018                                                                                                      

MISSIONS MINISTRY OF GANADO BAPTIST CHURCH 

The most important meeting of the year for Ganado Baptist Church is our Missions 
Conference. One of my dearest friends, Dr. Roger Green, came and preached for us. His 
wife, Brenda, spoke for my wife at the annual Ladies Retreat that Ganado sponsors. The 
fellowship was wonderful and the preaching was simply outstanding. Ganado supports 35 
missionaries and the Conference was a real “shot in the arm” for us to continue. When Bro. 
Green pastored Grace Baptist in Middletown, Ohio the church there gave over $13 million 
during his time there. The church was encouraged and attendance for the meeting was 
excellent! 
                               
                     MISSIONS MINISTRIES IN OTHER GREAT CHURCHES 

 
I was privileged to have a part in two conferences. One was Maranatha 
Baptist Church of Western Oaks in Bethany, OK. Pastor Allen Domelle has 
taken the work after the passing of our dear friend Pastor Charley 
O’Daniel. The future of the church looks bright and exciting. Tricia and I 
also traveled to Brogue, PA to be with Pastor Chris Starr and the good 
folks at Mt. Zion Baptist Church. It was a wonderful conference and the 
people have a tremendous heart for missions. I think sometimes we 
forget that it’s not all “doom and gloom.” There are still strong Bible-
believing churches that have not dipped their sails and continue to have 
as their primary focus reaching our world for Christ!   

 
MISSIONS MINISTERING AND REACHING THE NAVAJO NATION 

 
The works under Ganado continue to thrive. There are challenges to 
be sure, but what a blessing to see souls saved and folks being 
baptized. I had the privilege of preaching at Strong Hold Baptist 
Church in Pinon recently. One of our grandsons, Judah, was baptized 
along with some other folks. There were over 100 present in the 
service and two folks were saved! Strong Hold now has electricity and 
heat in the triple-wide modular building and water should be ready to 
go soon. Indian Wells Baptist Church had 22 in their services recently 
with a man attending that had been prayed over for quite some time. 
Chambers, Old Paths and Newcomb continue to see growth. Bro. 
Aaron Nelson and family are doing very well on deputation and are 

looking at possible building locations and sites in Crownpoint, NM.  
        

MISSIONS MENTORING MINISTERS FOR MINISTRY 
 
Ganado Baptist Bible College finished another semester of training. This is our seventh year of operation. It looks 
like we will be graduating another student this spring. Pray for the College that God will send the right folks with 
a heart for being trained in the work of the Lord. Over the 22 years I have been on the Rez, it is obvious that the 
need for trained workers is greater than ever! 
 
Thank you for your faithful prayers and support throughout 2018. I will be sending another update within a few 
weeks to share some exciting things that have happened during December and the Christmas season. We love 
you and pray that 2019 will be the greatest year yet in our partnership to reach the Navajo Nation! 
 
Dr. and Mrs. Mark Haynes 


